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BLB&G Partner Hannah Ross to Speak on NCPERS 
Annual Conference Panel
May 11, 2023

On May 22, 2023, BLB&G Partner Hannah Ross will  serve as a panelist at the NCPERS Annual Conference and

Exhibition (ACE).  Along with  other  top legal  minds and experts,  Hannah’s  panel  will  consider  the topic,  “Why

Securities Litigation Is Now More Important Than Ever.” The NCPERS ACE is a three-day unparalleled educational

experience,  filled  with  extensive  programming  and  dynamic  speakers,  and  is  set  to  bring  together  trustees,

administrators, state and local officials, investment professionals, financial and union officers, regulators, service

providers, and researchers to learn, share ideas, and connect with peers.

Hannah is  a member of BLB&G’s Executive Committee and has over two decades of experience as a civil  and

criminal litigator. She has been a key member and leader of trial teams that have recovered billions of dollars for

the firm’s investor clients. In addition to the annual NCPERS conference, Hannah is frequently called upon to speak

at other pension and securities related conferences around the country.


